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Agreed Report of the Board of Management Meeting  

The following is the agreed report of the Board of Management following a 

meeting on 26th September 2023 

 

Emergency Works on the school roof are taking place at the moment. 

The health and safety of the children is paramount at this time. The children 

are entering the leaving the school via the school hall. 

 

The school will close on Friday 27th of October and reopen on Monday 6th 

November at 9am. 

 

There are 132 children on roll. 

 

Parents are reminded of the schools  new Child Safeguarding Statement and 

Risk Assessment (2023) which is available on our website and a hard copy 

available from the office. 

 

The teachers will be involved in seminars for the New Primary Maths Curriculum 

in this year. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


